
 
 

 

 

 

May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Taster Day at Chichester University 

We have been invited to attend a taster day at Chichester University on Wednesday 18th May 2022.  The 

course runs from 9.30am to 3.30pm and we will travel by minibus, leaving school at 7.45am and returning at 

approximately 5.00pm.   

 

The day aims to give students an opportunity to experience the courses offered by The Institute of Sport, 

Nursing and Allied Health through fun and interactive taster day sessions. They will provide a variety of 

sessions across a range of sport, nursing and allied health. All sessions will be led by the university staff and 

the student ambassadors will also lead campus tours exploring the labs, sports facilities, health facilities and 

teaching spaces. Your child should bring a drink and a packed lunch or money to purchase refreshments.  

 

The students will then finish the day with a session looking at what university admissions tutors will be 

looking for in their UCAS personal statements.   

 

Some of the content delivered throughout the day will support the students studies within physical 

education, however they will be missing a whole day of school and will therefore need to ensure that they 

catch up on any work missed.  If they have an external exam in the near future, then we are not 

recommending that they attend. 

 

The minibus we will be using to travel to Chichester University will only seat 15 students. In the event that 

this trip should become oversubscribed we will complete a ballot to allocate places in a fair manner.  

 

If you wish your child to attend the taster day then please could you complete the consent form here by 

Thursday 12th May 2022. 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website at https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/. Peanuts or peanut 
related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
If you have any questions, please email lrichards@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Richards 
Head of Girls PE 
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